STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ° Olympia, Washingtor: 98504-7250
(360) 664-1760 = TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-090043

March 16, 2010

Calvin Greene

Plant Manager

Akzo Nobel-Eka Chemicals, Inc.
2701 Road N NE

Moses Lake, WA 98837

Dear Mr. Greene:

RE: 2009 Standard Hydrogen Pipeline Safety Inspection, Moses Lake

Thank you for your submissions dated February 12, 2010 and March 11, 2010, addressing the
findings of our inspection conducted at the Moses Lake, WA facility on September 22, 2009 and
September 23, 2009. Staff accepts the revisions to bring these items into compliance. Docket
number PG-090043 will be closed as of March 16, 2010.

Staff would like to thank Akzo Nobel’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this
inspection. If Staff may be of further assistance or if you have any questions, please contact Joe
Subsits at (360) 664-1322.

Sincerely,

i/t

David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc:  Jimmy Jordan, Akzo Nobel-Eka Chemicals, Inc.
Bob Cosentino, Cosentino Consulting Inc.
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